
Special session for Tertiary Mathematics Education 

The Department of Mathematics and Applied Mathematics at the University of Pretoria cordially invites you to attend and/or 

contribute to a special session for Tertiary Mathematics Education at the annual SAMSA conference from the 21st to 24th 

November 2016. SAMSA unites mathematics researchers and educators in Southern African countries and beyond. 

Mathematics Education at tertiary level poses many challenges and the conference will, among other things, present an 

avenue for new and established researchers to address these challenges.  

For details on abstract submission, registration, accommodation etc. visit www.up.ac.za/en/samsa2016. 

Important Dates and Deadlines 

• March 1, 2016: Pre-registration and abstract submission open 
• September 30, 2016: Deadline for submission of abstracts 
• October 31, 2016: Deadline for submission of full papers for publication. 
• November 21 – 24, 2016: Welcome to the SAMSA 2016! 

SAMSA 2016 
November 21 – 24, 2016 

University of Pretoria, Hatfield campus 
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